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Staying Warm
Just a reminder that students have always been allowed to wear warmer jackets during cold days and are not limited to just TIS jackets and hoodies. Classrooms are heated by plug in heaters (and approximately 20 thermal heaters running around). On normal days, students are required to leave their extra jackets in their lockers and should not be wearing them to class. On exceptionally cold days, students are allowed to wear their extra jackets at lunch times, for PE, etc. Simple rule of thumb – students are allowed to wear non-TIS items to stay warm but should not wear non-TIS items just for preference over the uniform. 

Staffing
Almost all of our staffing for 2014-15 school year is complete. 10 teachers will be leaving TIS and 14 teachers are being hired. New staff positions in PreK, JK, high school and Mandarin.
We do have a couple of teachers who are on extended leave due to medical reasons. As much as possible, qualified replacement staff are brought it in for extended periods of time to minimize the disruptions to the class.

Student Teachers and Interns
Seven student teachers from the University of Alberta will arrive next week and one student teacher from Queens University will arrive in March. These practicums are the students’ final requirements in their programs. They work closely with mentor teachers and provide additional support for our students.

Website Development
We are currently redesigning our TIS website. We anticipate creating a site that is more interactive and provides easy access for students and parents to all of our digital platforms. Parental feedback is being sought out to help us develop the right features. 

Safety and Security
Morning drop off and afternoon pick up are the 2 busiest times at TIS. We endeavor to provide a welcoming campus while still maintain adequate safety and security for students. Staff on supervision will begin wearing safety vests to provide additional visibility and assistance. The side doors and gates will be closed at 8:30 and remain closed until 2:30. People arriving between 8:30 and 2:30 are asked to use the main doors and to check in with the security desk. Any adults in the classroom or instructional areas are asked to be wearing staff ID or a visitor’s badge. Additional suggestions are welcome.

Open House
TIS will host an Open House on Feb 22. The Open House allows community members a chance to find out about TIS prior to March 1 when we are allowed to accept applications for new enrolments for the coming school year. This year we are creating a more interactive Open House and will have more students on hand to facilitate the stations. 

Leaving Macau?
If you are leaving Macau and your children will not be enrolling in TIS for 2014-15, please let the office know as soon as possible. It is very helpful if we can accurately prepare for the next school year and effectively manage the class sizes and waiting lists. Deposits for next school year are due April 30.
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